RSFTC

FAIR TRADING COMMISSION

PUBLIC NOTICE

ATTENTION ALL VENDORS/CONSULTANTS/

CONTRACTORS/ SUPPLIERS

The Fair Trading Commission (FTC) advises the public that, in
accordance with Section 26 of the Public Procurement and
Disposal of Public Property Act (2015) which was fully
proclaimed on Wednesday April 26th 2023, any party seeking to
provide goods, works and services to the FTC must be registered
with the Procurement Depository of Trinidad and Tobago, as
established by the Office of Procurement Regulation (OPR).

Vendors, Consultants, Contractors and Suppliers are reminded
that Section 26 (3) of the Public Procurement and Disposal of
Public Property Act (2015) places full responsibility on the
respective firm or individual for the accuracy of the information
they provide. The Procurement Depository can be accessed at:
https://oprtt.org/procurement-depository/
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